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Antonia Hover

From: Betty Leland
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 3:05 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Vero Electric Sale

Good Afternoon: 
 
               Please place the attached email in Docket Nos. 20170235 and 20170236. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Chairman Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6024 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Bill Motta [mailto:bmotta62@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 1:53 PM 
To: Office Of Commissioner Graham 
Subject: Vero Electric Sale 
 
Dear Chairman Graham, 
 
As a Vero Beach electric customer I want the better rates and service that FPL will offer. 
 
Please approve the sale as negotiated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
William R. Motta 
715 Tides Road 
Vero Beach, FL 32963 




